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I am writing in support of SB 1548. I was so pleased to see that remaining on 

Standard time year round is a possibility.  

I can't help but wonder that people who favor daylight savings time do not work 

outdoors. I have been fortunate to work in the great Oregon outdoors for 40 plus 

years, and switching to DST 

 in the spring is miserable for me. It is a time when the earth has warmed enough by 

7 a.m. to be quite pleasant out, and then, bam!, back-up an hour. 

I so love early summer mornings, but really dislike hot, dusty afternoons that seem 

way to long! 

Do the proponents of year round DST realize it would be almost 9a.m  before daylight 

around the winter solstice?! 

Even though I am nearing retirement, the change to year round Standard time would 

still be such a blessing.  

Thank-You for your time. 

Sincerely, Kelly Brady 


